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We're excited to announce that our firm has moved to a new office! As of now, you
can find us at our new location:

3558 Round Barn Blvd., Suite 200,
Santa Rosa, CA 95403

Our phone number remains the same, so you can continue to reach us at 707-596-
6090.

 

What is a Constitutional Crisis?

It is popular today to say that certain activities in
Washington, DC constitute a “constitutional crisis.”
We discussed the basic concepts in our February
newsletter. 

In this blog, we go a little more in-depth on what
constitutes a constitutional crisis. Read More...

 
Happy St. Patrick's Day!

March 17 marks the anniversary of Saint Patrick’s death,
the patron saint credited with bringing Christianity to
Ireland. He famously used the shamrock to represent the
Holy Trinity. In the United States, St. Patrick’s Day has
also become a symbol of Irish American pride and
resilience in the face of discrimination.

 
Celebrating Women's History
Month

On International Women's Day, Saturday, March 8, a
rally was held in Old Courthouse Square in honor of
Women's History Month. Women, men, girls and boys
of all ages were in attendance to pay homage to
Women's History Month's roots.

Did you know that Women's History Month began as a
local celebration right here in Santa Rosa, California in
1978? By 1980, the movement spread across the nation,
achieving federal recognition for Women's History Week
by President Jimmy Carter.

In 1987, Congress officially passed Public Law 100-9
recognizing March as "Women's History Month"!
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Spring Equinox

Welcome, spring! The spring equinox marks
the start of spring, when the sun shines
equally bright in both the Northern and
Southern hemispheres. This year, spring lasts
until June 20, the summer solstice.

 

 
Learn about our services

Browse our blog

Visit our website
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Referrals welcome. Virtual appointments available. Se habla español.

Serving the North Bay since 1982

 
Call for a consultation (707) 596-6090
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